
Minutes of the ARCNEM meeting November 8, 2022 

In attendance were: 

Jim N3GOO, Mike K4DUM,  Uwe DF2IR, Neil W3ZQI, Melvin KC3TAT, Rich N3MOB, Charlie K2ZVV, 

Fred AI3Z, Dean VE4DMW, Rich W7HGE, Jim K3YMI, Fred KA3CXQ, Steve WA3ZWC, Jim AB3CA 

 
Meeting started at 1800EDT. 

Mike K4DUM presented a K3NEM relocation plan. The early highlights are mentioned in the museum news section 
below. New potential space is approximately 5000 square feet, about half of the current museum area. Standalone 
building, one floor, currently half occupied.  

Meeting minutes – Minutes approved. 

Treasurer’s report – Unchanged from two months ago. 

Museum News – Operation to cease at museum after W2W. Relocation by March 31, 2023. Museum has highly 
speculative new site in fall 2023. Intent is to have Ham station as part of exhibit space. Potentially smaller footprint. 
Desire to maintain two operating positions. Antennas are the biggest unknown. Assuming we will not relocate the 
existing tower but will deinstall and retain and/or dispose of antennas and rotor. 

Here is a link to Mike K4DUM’s OneDrive that has the presentation, Zoom recording and Tom K3YH’s recorded 
presentation: https://1drv.ms/f/s!AsB9vyQBxKRHoLNr8-ZE4Jfih4Ubgw 

If there are issues viewing the above, please contact Mike K4DUM direct. Please note that the above link is blocked on 
NGC computers. 

 

Pearl Harbor W2W – Operational dates are December 2 through 12.  

Meeting adjourned at 1840 EDT 


